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   A message from Mrs Wharf        

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

I was delighted that our Teign Is Green Club took a lead on fund raising at the end of last half term as all our 

students participated in our non -school uniform day, raising money for Teign School green initiatives. What is truly 

brilliant is how so many of our students wish to be involved, informed and take action against the current climate 

emergency.  There is a real sense that students want to take positive action and we will continue to support our 

young people in their quest to have a voice in these important global issues. This fits well into our ôRights 

Respecting Schoolsõ agenda and how we build future leaders who are able to seek solutions to the challenges 

we all face.  

As you can see from this bumper edition of our newsletter we have had plenty of fantastic things happening over 

the Month of February.  

A few particular standout moments for me are that we were represented at the Youth Speak competition last weekend for the reg ional finals at 

Bodmin where our school team did exceedingly well after winning 1 st, 2nd  and 3 rd place in the Teignbridge round. Our students who took part in the 

Intermediate Maths Challenge also did extremely well - read all about their individual successes on the Maths page of the newsle tter. Other notable 

achievements include the work of our Year 10 Mental Health Ambassadors and our newly appointed School Librarians. Well done t o a ll! 

Some upcoming dates for your diary:  

 

¶ March 5 th World Book Day  

¶ March 9 th ð 13th Science week - have a look at the exciting activities that are going on  

¶ March 13 th ð Sport Relief charity day and non school uniform  

¶ March 26 th Music Concert  

¶ March 27 th Last day of Spring term  

 

As always please get in touch if you wish to discuss any aspect of your childõs education. 

Best wishes, 

 

 

Suzannah Wharf  

CELEBRATING STUDENT ACHIEVEMENTS 

-A PLEA TO PARENTS & CARERS 

Here at Teign we are proud of what our 

students are achieving in the school day 

but we would also love to hear news of 

their triumphs outside of school hours. As 

parents/carers please do let us know of any 

success stories so we have a chance to say 

well done to the child (and wherever 

possible give them a mention on our 

Newsletter and Social media). All you need 

to do is email admin@teignschool.org.uk  

with a short summary of their achievement 

and if possible attach a nice clear 

photograph of your child that you 

are happy for us to use in all media.  


